
 

Friday 20th October 2023 
Autumn edition no. 4 

Welcome to our fourth school newsletter of the academic year 2023 to 2024.   

School life is certainly in full swing now. Our newest pupils in reception have all joined us and are 

settling well. It’s lovely to see children from families we know already and to welcome new 

families to our school. 

Thank you for you co-operation today and for picking your children up earlier than usual. As you 

can see from the flood alert map below, the Greet Primary School site is more likely to flood than 

other schools in the area, as the River Cole runs behind the school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Art Exhibition 

On Thursday 26th October we are inviting you to come and see your child’s artwork. 

The school gates will be open from 2.45pm for you to come to your child’s classroom and look at 

the beautiful art they have been creating. 

 

 

 

 

 



Greet Attendance  

Below are the attendance champions from last week. 

Year group Attendance  Class Attendance 

Year 4 94.7%  4RM 99.43% 

Year 6 94.33%  5DH 98.33% 

Year 2 93.62%  6SW 97.5% 

Year 5 93.61%  1FB 97.02% 

Year 3 91.08%  4RI 95.98% 

Year 1 89.91%  2RH 95.4% 

Reception 88.85%  6SB 95% 

 

House points  

Congratulations to all the children in Cadbury who are our house points winners this week. 

1st – Cadbury  2nd – Simmonds                3rd – Harewood 
 

Fire Safety  

Advice from WM Fire Service 

Clearing up the garden for winter?  
 
If you burn your rubbish, do it well away from bushes, fences and property that can easily catch 
fire.   
 
If you’re being bothered by garden fires and smoke, visit our website to find out how to report 
them.   
 
Planning a fireworks party? We strongly recommend going to an organised event. But if you still 
want to have your own Bonfire Night celebration, check out our safety advice.  

 

 

 

 

https://s-url.co/sFsKAA
https://s-url.co/sVsKAA


 

 


